
A gentle nudge! The time has come for school fees to be settled. If

you haven’t had the opportunity yet, kindly visit PowerSchool to

check for any outstanding fees.

We hope you are able to take this time to relax and enjoy the season with

family and friends. Whether you find joy in the snow-capped landscapes,

cozying up with a good book, or sharing laughter around a festive table, may

your holidays be filled with warmth and happiness. We look forward to

welcoming everyone back with renewed energy and enthusiasm. Until then,

stay safe, make wonderful memories, and cherish every moment. Happy

Holidays, and see you soon!

Muir Lake Memo 
Happy Holidays!

December 2024

Breakfast club hot
chocolate and

cookies!



"As the year comes to a close, we’re thrilled to celebrate the
arrival of the holiday season in true Mustang fashion. This
school year began with incredible energy, and we’re excited
about all the opportunities and achievements 2025 will
bring.
We extend our heartfelt gratitude to our students and
parents/guardians for making our school community one to
be proud of. A special thank-you goes out to: Our volunteers
for your daily dedication and support, our bus drivers for
safely transporting our students, our custodial staff for
tackling each day with readiness and care, our support staff
for your flexibility and steadfast support, and our teachers
for making learning engaging and fun every single day. 
As we approach the busy holiday season, we encourage
everyone to remember the growth mindset goals we’ve been
practicing since September. Take time to relax, connect with
loved ones, and enjoy the activities that bring you joy.
We look forward to welcoming you back in the new year and
making 2025 a year to remember—for all the right reasons.
From all of us at the Mustang Family, we wish you and yours
a joyful and restful holiday season!

Happy Holidays!"

Oriana Leithoff and The Grinch!




